
During the 2019 Annual General Meeting of Quality Hospitality, Richie Finn, Chief Executive Officer of Quality 
Hospitality, delivered his annual CEO‘s report.

Highlights of the CEO’s report include:

• Congratulations to Melbourne Quality Hospitality for winning the Innovative Events Award at the High 
Standards, Hospitality conference. The management style has been rolled out nationally and has been a 
great success.

• Quality Hospitality is exploring the possibility of attracting young couples to Events by running a 
Wedding Expo bi-annually

• The financial figures reflect a 20% growth overall in the last twelve months. Well done to all Quality 
Hospitality Catering and Events and their teams.

• A new website is being developed.

Discussion on the need for guidelines to help future conference organising committees include the roles of 
Managers and any requirements for reporting back to the executive.

Motion: Jacinta Scotts
That the president’s report be accepted
Seconded: Ellie Tolley
Carried by majority
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